
May 20, 2024 – Banner Witcoff is pleased to launch its 2024 summer associate program this month by welcoming seven
law students to its Chicago and Washington, D.C. offices.  

The summer associate program is a component of Banner Witcoff’s recruiting efforts. The firm offers law students the
opportunity to work closely with attorneys, assist in diverse legal assignments, and participate in educational programming
and networking activities.

The following first and second-year law students will participate in Banner Witcoff’s 2024 summer associate program:
Grace Beach, Chicago-Kent College of Law

Kyler Kappes, Chicago-Kent College of Law

Greta Zimmerman, Villanova Law School

Mark Elinski, Northwestern University Pritzker School of Law

Dasha Ignatova, Loyola University Chicago School of Law

Lydia Deaton, University of Kentucky School of Law 

Jingcheng Shi, Cornell Law School

Students are selected based on their strong academic records in law school and undergraduate studies, technical
backgrounds, and personal accomplishments. A high percentage of Banner Witcoff’s attorneys began at the firm in the
summer associate program.
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